
Specializes in Academic

About

Anmol Publications specializes in academic
publishing by offering a wide range of
scholarly resources tailored for students and
researchers at the undergraduate and post-
graduate levels. They provide
comprehensive collections of dictionaries,
reference materials, and help books across
various disciplines to support academic
excellence.

Anmol Publications, founded in 1984, is a
reputable global publisher with over
6,000 titles encompassing multi-volume
works, encyclopedias, dictionaries, and
reference books across various subjects.
It caters to undergraduate and post-
graduate levels, establishing credibility
worldwide.

Anmol Publications covers key subjects
such as literature, social sciences,
humanities, science, technology, and
management. Their categories include
educational resources, research
publications, reference materials,
dictionaries, and help books for
undergraduate and post-graduate studies,
catering to a diverse range of academic
disciplines.
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HUMANITIES AND SOCIAL SCIENCE
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